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Mr. John A. Griffin, Director
Division of Politico-Military

Security Affairs
Office of International Security

Affairs
U.S. Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20585 -

Dear Mr. Griffin:

Enclosed please find an application from Marubeni America Corporation for a
license to export depleted uranium hexafluoride to Japan as test material in the
start-up operation of its UF -UO2 conversion plant. The proposed export does not6
require Executive Branch review, however, a letter of assurance is required: that
the material will be subject to all of the terms and conditions of the
Agreement for Cooperation between Japan and the United States. Your assistance
in obtaining the necessary assurance letter will be appreciated.

Sincerely,
f

/ *

mv3,

' James V. Zimmerm n. Assistant Director
Export / Import a International Safeguards
Office of Inter ational Programs
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